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Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 17 January 2014 
 

Can a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding with the Department of Finance relating to the 
provision of services in the ministerial wing be provided? 

Answer 
 
The current Memorandum of Understanding between the Department of Finance and DPS for the 
provision of services to the Ministerial Wing is outdated and not reflective of the full suite of services 
provided.  A copy of the current Memorandum of Understanding is attached.  
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